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Dear Mayor and Council,

“Chloramine is the Godfather of where we have gone wrong with our water”. Erin Brockovich from her book
Superman’s Not Coming.

Before any further development of high rises in White Rock we need to attend to our problem of having Chloramine
in our water. We’ve been told by the city staff that in order to get rid of Chloramine we need to replace our pipes
which have Arsenic and Manganese buildup. We should vote NO as a city on further development until water
quality and volume has been assessed in connection to further big developments, since we’ve been told that Arsenic
will increase with increases in consumption.

I therefore request that the city vote NO.

Sincerely and respectfully,

Fiona Old
White Rock
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